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Dear Sirs
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This letter conflrms that Mr Lloyd Sewell and 1 Robert Fenner, of Ogun Salicitors had
a meeting with Victor Fairhe during 1999.

Mr irke indicated that o documents were gvalsbi indicating thet West London
Training and Enterprise Council had contacis with Mr Sewell from 1995 or at any

other time.

Mr Esirie could not expla the various lettets roceived by M¢ Sewell relating 10
various inatters of support being offered 1o Mr Sewell during the period 1996.

i Farlie asked Mr Sewell, what sums of money he bad in rind thet woul scitle the
natter and Mr Sewell replied that the would baye to discuss it with his solicitors a8 he

had notipreviously discuss such matter.

Due to the fact that Mr Sewell is unemployed and could not obtain civi fegal aid, Mr
Sewell iwas not able to provide the necessary foes in order that my firm could continue
to act on his behalfl.

Yours faithfully




